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ANNOUNCEMENT 

The international open tender  of obtaining transaction advisory services for the purpose of 

involving an operator (manager), implementing management based on a lease contract in areas 

serviced by “Yerevan Water” CJSC, “Armenian Water Supply and Sewerage CJSC”, “Lori 

Water and Sewerage CJSC”, “Shirak Water and Sewerage CJSC” and “Nor Akunq CJSC”, 

announced by the State Committee of Water Economy of the RA Ministry of Territorial 

Administration in accordance with decision N888-N made on August 14, 2014 by the 

Government of Armenia, has been cancelled. 
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